
 

Newsletter 

Term 3  Week 8 Thursday 10th September 2020 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

 

Important Dates 

 
 

 

Fri 18th Sept 

SAPSASA 
Girls Netball 

Boys Soccer 

 

 

Thurs 24th Sept 

Colour Fun Run 

 

 

 

 

 
(see inside for update) 

 

 

Fri 25th Sept 

End of Term 3 
Early 2pm dismissal 

 

 

 

 

 

From The Leadership Team 
 

 

3 Way Interviews  

A reminder that 3 way interviews have been scheduled for week 9 and 10. Booking 

sheets have been sent home with your child. Please ensure you make a time with 

your child’s teacher/s to discuss their progress to date and future learning goals.  

Phone interviews are being offered and COVID safe procedures are in place. 

 

Parent Survey 

The 2020 parent engagement survey opened on Monday 7 September. The survey is 

for all parents of students enrolled in a South Australian public school. 

The survey is an opportunity for parents to provide feedback on their school.  

Your feedback will help us understand:  

 what we are doing well 

 where we can improve 

 what is really important to you as a parent 

All parents and carers who have their contact details recorded with their school will 

receive a unique link to the survey.  The survey will be open from Monday 7 

September to Friday 25 September 2020. The survey should take no longer than 10 

minutes to complete. If you have not received a link, please email 

education.parentsurvey@sa.gov.au with the name of the school your child attends, 

and we’ll send you the correct link. 

 

Preschool to School Transition 2021 

We know that success at school can have a long term impact on children’s lives. A 

successful beginning to school is important. When children are supported to move 

between settings for activities and events, they have the opportunity to learn the 

culture of the new setting in non-threatening ways and to acquire new friendships 

whilst maintaining confidence and self-esteem. 

The Department’s Same First Day initiative supports all children and families in the 

Salisbury Partnership starting preschool and school in 2021.  

Individual preschools and schools will have transition visits on the same day, at the 

same time.  

These dates and times are  

 Wednesday November 11th  8:50-10:50  

 Wednesday November 18th  8:50-10:50  

 Wednesday November 25th  8:50-12:00  

 Wednesday December 2nd  8:50-12:00  

 

School Dental Van Visit 

Don’t forget the School Dental Van is visiting on Friday 23rd October (Term 4, Week 2). 

See the back page for further information. 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

Mon 12th Oct 

Term 4 begins 

 

19th-23rd Oct 
(Term 4 week 2) 

Book Week 

 

Parent Group 

Currently Postponed 
  

School Assemblies 

Currently for students 

only 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

 
 

Out Of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5444 
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

mailto:education.parentsurvey@sa.gov.au
http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au
http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/


 

 

 

Litter Buster Awards 

 

Thank You  
Rebecca, Stella, Ambreen and Amy (Tuku 1 Mrs 

Bowler’s class) for choosing to clean up the yard 
during recess and lunch playtimes.   

We have been fortunate to win a federal grant to look at improving our 
recycling and waste management systems here at Keller Road.   
 

Ms Constable, Henry and the recycling committee will be working with Ali 
from KESAB to help us identify ways we can improve disposal, collection 
and reduction of rubbish.   



 

 

School News 

Random Acts of Kindness Awards 

Congratulations to:  

Johanna (Ms Corns), Kelly and Esther  

(Mrs Saunders) and Koden  

(Miss Batson) 
 For receiving Week 7 Kindness Awards at  

Assembly.  

TWO WEEKS TO GO UNTIL THE COLOUR EXPLOSION FUN RUN  

Only two weeks to go until the students have the time of their life with the School Colour Explosion™ 

Run. How are you tracking towards your fundraising goal?   

Hopefully students have been raising funds using their Sponsorship Form together with online fundraising 

through the www.myprofilepage.com.au. Don’t forget, the more sponsorship donations you receive the 

better prize you can choose.   

This week students were given a note to bring a white or 

light coloured t-shirt to school in preparation for the Fun Run 

in week 10.  T-shirts will be kept in class and change into 

them before the event.  Keeping a t-shirt at school means 

they won’t forget and miss out on the day.  We may have a 

few spare white t-shirts if needed but prefer if children can 

bring one from home.  

If you do not wish your child to participate please sign the 

do not consent form handed out on Tuesday.  

HOW TO ORDER YOUR PRIZE? EASY!  

You have two options to order your prizes – either by completing and returning the back page of the Sponsorship 

Form to the Front Office or login or create a Profile Page at www.myprofilepage.com.au. You have 7 days from the 

16th of October to order your prize.   

Hello everyone. 

Today is Are You Okay day? It is a reminder of the importance to look after our mental health and others, and to seek or 

encourage support if needed. 
 

The Are You Okay Day? organisation recommends 4 steps to follow if we are concerned about a family member or friend. 

 

 

 

 

 

Are You Okay Day? is one of my favourite events of the year. It reminds us of the importance of noticing and helping someone 

that may be struggling, and it encourages us to ask “Are you okay”? 
 

https://www.ruok.org.au/ 
 

Talk to you soon and take care - Surama Kalinowski, Pastoral Care Worker  

http://www.myprofilepage.com.au/
http://www.myprofilepage.com.au/
https://www.ruok.org.au/


 

 

School News & Community Information 

Consent forms for Dental for Schools have been sent 

home and completed forms need to be returned ASAP 

if you wish your child to participate. There is no cost for 

eligible children.  

More information is available on the consent form or 

by visiting https://dentalforschools.com.au/ 

Additional forms are available at the school Front Office. 

https://dentalforschools.com.au/

